The President, Salisbury Hebrew Congregation, P.O. Box 342, SALISBURY, Southern Rhodesia.

Dear Mr. Offman,

I would be glad if you would convey to your Executive and Committee my appreciation of your courtesy in allowing your Minister, the Rev. Konviser, to come up to Kitwe to conduct my Mayoral Civic Service which was held on Friday, 16th March at the local Synagogue.

As you have no doubt heard, it was a most impressive and memorable occasion and was much enjoyed by the public who were present.

This has been the first Jewish Mayoral Service ever to be held in Northern Rhodesia, so it has made history, and I am most grateful to you all for your co-operation in this matter.

I would like you to accept the enclosed cheque for £12.12. -. as a donation towards your Synagogue Funds.

Yours sincerely,

M. GERSH MAYOR